
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Spring 1: Learning in Year 1 

R.E 
Our Gospel Value this half term in Peace. We will be discussing what is Peace 
and how does this come into our daily lives. This half term in our RE lessons, 

we will be focusing on community and Eucharist. Within the community 
unit, we will be exploring how we experience communities and who are part 
of the communities close to us. We will focus on the Church community and 
how certain gathering are celebrated. We will start the unit Eucharist at the 

end of this half term and continue it into the next. 

 

Science 
 

 In Science we will continue our work investigating 

Animals! Last term we focused on grouping animals, 

this term we will be linking animals into their correct 

food groups, herbivores, carnivores and omnivores.  

 

We will also look at the most recent seasonal change, 

Winter. We will explore the changes that come with 

Winter and how it effects the environment around us.  

 

Art and DT 
This term we are focusing on Design 

and Technology. We will be learning 

all about food! As a class, we will 

explore the main food groups and 

how we can stay healthy.  

 

Music 
We will be using Charanga to focus on our 

new music topic, In the Groove! We will use 

instruments and find different ways to make 

rhythms and explore pitches and volume.  

 

History and Geography 
We are focussing on 

Geography this half term, with 

a study on Morecambe Bay! 

We will explore maps, ariel 

shots and recognise key 

landmarks. We will also use 

technology to see where 

Morecambe is in the world. 

 

English 
In English we enter the world of fantasy! We will 

be exploring the texts by the author Simon 

Bartram. These include, The Man on the Moon, 

Bob’s Best Friend and Bob and the Moontree 

Mystery. We will also create our own non-

chronological report and explore traditional 

poems! 

 

P.E 
In PE we will be progressing 

from practising our under-

arm throw, to our over-arm 

throwing skills! We will use 

equipment to help aid our 

throwing and games to 

compete in! 

 
 

 

Maths 
In maths we will continue our work on 3D and 2D 

shapes, addition and subtraction and working with 

numbers up to 50! 

 

PSHE 
In PSHE we will be looking at the world around us, our 

society and identity. We will be exploring what makes 

us a good friend and what qualities we need in order 

to be a friend to others.  
 
 

 

Computing 
In computing we are going to use Purple Mash 

to create our own pictograms. We will link our 

pictograms with our Design and Technology 

focus of food.  

 
 

Supporting your child with their 

learning 
• Most importantly, reading with 

your child every night!  

• Completing their homework in 

their learning log.  

• Use websites found on 

learning log to further 

continue learning!  


